PTAA Baseball
Board Meeting Notes
2/8117
Meeting called to order by Bobby Long at 7:09 PM, Matt Ambrose seconded the motion
Review of bids for PTAA Baseball uniforms-Ty Kerstetter
Board voted, 5-0 to accept bid from LJN Sportswear. Bobby Long made a motion for
LJN Sportswear to provide uniforms for PTAA Baseball. Marty Grabowski seconded the
motion.

Discussion of walk-in sign-up date, 2/18/17 at Penn Middle School, 10:00 AM-4:00 PM,
samples of uniforms will be there

Discussion of Draft Day, 3/21/17
Late Registration will take place until 3/18/17

Bobby Long stated that he is waiting for response from Dick’s Sporting Goods regarding
helmets, bags, etc.

Ty Kerstetter stated that he will get information regarding estimated sale price for
manual pitching machines that PT Baseball plans on selling

Matt Ambrose suggested that equipment should be labeled according to what field shed
it belongs to

Bobby Long discussed a change to fundraiser activities, Capp Classic will not take
place

Discussion of June 4th, 2017 Kickball tournament, combined with Travel Association

Discussion of possible idea regarding Flag Football tournament for one weekend in the
Fall of 2017

Discussion of Community Day. Community Day is currently scheduled for May 20th,
2017

Discussion of the process/by-laws of how All-Star coaches are selected

Bobby Long stated that the draft will take one day. Similar to last year, the process will
be:



All-Star Players selected first
In-House only Players second
Travel Players third

Discussion of the concept of a “Coach in Good Standing”

Marty Graboski discussed the responsibility of the head coaches (participation, positive
role models, sportmanship, etc)

9:00, Bobby Long made a motion to end meeting, Matt Ambrose seconded it.



